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Sent from my iPhone. Dear sir or madam.          The proposed 1000 homes near Asda are in the wrong place we
have enough houses in chandlers Ford ,  Eastleigh and surrounding areas! Traffic is horrific not enough
infrastructure ? We can’t cope with what we’ve already got. It’s on greenbelt just think what you’re doing to the
wildlife where are they supposed to go ? North Baddesley used to be a little quiet Village on their own and the
way it’s going they’re not gonna be a quiet Village anymore people don’t want houses like you want to build
you’re taking away our countryside. Please stop and think what you’re doing and I won’t be surprised if you
didn’t even live in this area. Yours faithfully Mrs Geraldene Cardwell.




